
TO:        Authors
FROM:  Spencer Banzhaf and Catherine Wolfram
DATE:   January 14, 2020
RE:        Invitation and logistical information

We would like to invite you to attend the next meeting of the NBER's Program on Environmental and Energy Economics.  The meeting will be held on February 27 and 28 at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin H. Land Blvd in Cambridge, MA.  The preliminary program is available at http://papers.nber.org/sched/EEEs20.  There will also be a group dinner held for all participants on February 27.

The NBER will reimburse your travel and hotel expenses in accordance with the NBER's travel regulations which can be found at http://www.nber.org/~confer/travelreg.html. We strongly suggest that you book your reservations through the Bureau's official travel agency, American Express Travel, 646-817-9846.  Your airfare will be billed directly to the NBER.  If you book through your own travel agency please be advised that the maximum amount the Bureau will reimburse is the discounted fare quoted to us by American Express Travel.  Please note the NBER requires reimbursements requests to be submitted within 90 days of the meeting.  A reimbursement form is available at http://www.nber.org/forms/travexpconf.pdf.

Hotel reservations will be made by Rob, as requested on the reply form, at the Royal Sonesta Hotel.  The NBER will pay your room and tax charges for up to two nights.  The conference rate is $199.00 plus 14.45% tax per night.

Please reply via email through the Conference Department's web reply form at <<replyurl>>.  Please reply no later than January 24.

Papers are due at the NBER by February 7.  Please upload a copy of your paper here http://papers.nber.org/sched/EEEs20.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob Shannon at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.
